
#EXPLORE #NURTURE #GROW

Head Teacher message
We have had a great start to this half term. Most classes are coming to the end of 

their topics and will be starting new ones and some have already started. Please ask 

your child something they have learnt from their topic they have finished. Already the 

doors to the children's learning in Year 3 and 4 have been updated to link with their 

new topic. #strongertogether.

10th November 2023

Odd Socks Day – Anti Bullying Week

Next week is anti-bullying week. To 

kick start the week we will be asking 

all children and staff (and parents) 

to come to school wearing odd 

socks. Odd Socks Day is designed to 

be fun! It’s an opportunity to 

encourage people to express 

themselves and celebrate their 

individuality and what makes us all 

unique! Throughout the week we 

will be linking all our PSHE lessons to 

anti bullying.

School Photographs

On Monday 13th the school photographer 

will be in, If this is a day your child does PE 

please send them in with their PE kit so they 

have their school uniform on when their 

photograph is taken. 

Coats

As the cold weather is hitting please make 

sure your children bring a coat to school. 

Please also make sure it is clearly named as 

we already have a couple of children with 

matching coats so it is really helpful if 

teachers know whose coat belongs to 

which child.

Wrap around care

Did you know we have our own 

breakfast clubs and after school 

clubs? – both are very competitively 

priced and both are run by familiar 

school staff.  Please ask on the gate 

or at the office for further 

information.

Trips

Next Wednesday 3/4 B will be going to 

make delicious pizza at Pizza Express and 

on Thursday all of Years 5 and 6 will be 

going to the cinema. Please make sure you 

have returned any letters so your child does 

not miss out. 
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Football Tournament

On Tuesday some of the Year 5 and 6 children took part in The Pioneer Reginal 

Football Competition. They played against teams from Moulsecoomb, Edenbridge, 

West Blatchington and Holland Primary Schools. The children were amazing and 

showed amazing team work, camaraderie and resilience. All the staff who helped out 

were so proud of all the children who competed. Well done Team Hollington. 


